
 

Call for Sites 

 

Most of you will already be aware that a 
Neighbourhood Plan is being prepared for the 
Parish of Stanton St Quintin; it is sponsored by the 
Parish Council and led by the Neighbourhood Plan 
Steering Group; a group of volunteers with a range 
of interests who are leading the process.   

We have a website which will enable you to see 
how the plan is progressing and keep up to date 
on any news affecting the plan. The address is 
www.ssq-np.co.uk. 

As part of this work, the Steering Group are 
required to try to identify any sites within the parish 
but outside the current boundaries of the villages 
that might be developable within the life of the plan 
– currently out to 2036.   

In this context, by DEVELOPABLE we mean: 

Sites in a suitable location for housing 
development within the parish; there would be 
a reasonable prospect that the site is available 
and could be viably developed at the point 
envisaged. 

If you own or are aware of any other sites that 
might meet this definition, the Steering Group 
would be grateful for your input. 

 If you have any queries or contributions, please 
contact us either on our email address or drop a 
letter in the box in the Church entrance: 

stanton.np@gmail.com.  Thank you 
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